
Join us for Battle of the Books!  
 

 
 

Battle of the Books is a club for 5th and 6th Graders. We read and discuss 12 
books of various genres every year, selected by librarians and teachers from 

across the Diocese. At the end of the year, all club members attend the Diocesan 
Battle of the Books competition. 

 
 

We will meet Tuesday mornings from 7:15-8:00. The full schedule of dates will be 
sent home at the first meeting. Please communicate with Mrs. Locke and Mrs. 

Sansaver if your child will be arriving later than 7:15.  
 
 
 

Join us for our first meeting, Tuesday November 9th to discuss A Wolf 
Called Wander.  

 
In order for students to participate, they will be responsible for getting access to 

each book. Each member needs to turn in a signed permission slip prior to 
coming to the meeting. 

 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

. 
 

I give permission for my child _____________________________________, to attend the Battle of the 
Books club meetings for the 2021-2022 school year.  

 

Parent Signature ______________________________________ Date __________________ 


